
      

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 

URGENT REMINDER 

IATA Shipping Requirement 

 

Please be advised that in accordance to IATA* requirements, 
FedEx will NOT deliver any clinical specimens, including swabs 
that are not enclosed in a rigid container (i.e. box).  
 
If you have been shipping samples in a FedEx envelope, these 

envelopes must be placed in a box and include a UN3373 

marking on it for delivery to our laboratory.  

 

For more information, contact your Eurofins Clinical Enterprise 

representative or call Customer Care at 833.644.0860. 

 

 

 

* International Air Transport Association 
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